
Date: 11 November 2022 

OUTSTANDING   

ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Emily L 

FISTRAL:   Riley 

MOUSEHOLE:   Grace 

TREEN:   Ezra 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

This week birthday wishes go to: 

Stanley 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
 

 

GODREVY:   93.55% 

FISTRAL:    94.16% 

MOUSEHOLE:   96.13% 

TREEN:   92.86% 

SWIMMING FOR KS2 

Fistral class have had a great week swimming.  

Next week, GODREVY CLASS will be swimming.  

Pupils need to bring their swimming kit every 

day. 

Please make sure that all payments for swim-

ming are made via ParentPay, either online or 

using the barcode in the letter. 

Child Health Programme 

Heights & Weights checks for pupils in Reception 

and Year 6 are taking place at the end of the 

month.  We sent links to the online information 

booklet last month, which includes the option to 

opt out.  Here are the details again for you to type 

in your browser.  The actual links will be included 

on our website alongside this week’s newsletter 

and in the email.  If you need a paper copy please 

let us know. 

 Reception Year: 

https://mailchi.mp/f1d19ccb1c0f/child-health-

programme-health-screening-reception-22-23  
 

Year 6:  

https://mailchi.mp/691a9cde2f23/child-health-

programme-health-screening-y6-22-23  

School photos 

 

For those parents who are yet to or-

der online , a reminder that you 

have until  next  Tuesday, 

15th November 2022, to take advantage of free 

delivery back to school.  Orders made after this 

date will be subject to a delivery charge.  Please 

order through the Tempest website using your 

unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering your pho-

tos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 

(option 3). 

SCHOOL CLOSURE IN AN EMERGENCY 

Attached alongside the newsletter this week is 

the latest version of the Council’s guide for par-

ents giving information about the procedures 

that are in place should the school need to close 

in an emergency. 

GODREVY VISIT TO THE MARITIME MUSEUM 

Pupils in Godrevy class are bringing home a letter 

today about an upcoming visit the National Mari-

time Museum in Falmouth.   

Children in Need 

Don’t forget that this is taking place next 

Friday, 18 November.  We will hold a non-

uniform day.  Come to 

school in casual clothes, 

including as many spotty 

things as you can, and 

bring a donation. 

https://mailchi.mp/f1d19ccb1c0f/child-health-programme-health-screening-reception-22-23
https://mailchi.mp/f1d19ccb1c0f/child-health-programme-health-screening-reception-22-23
https://mailchi.mp/691a9cde2f23/child-health-programme-health-screening-y6-22-23
https://mailchi.mp/691a9cde2f23/child-health-programme-health-screening-y6-22-23
http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


CHRISTMAS DATES 

Saturday, 3 December—Christmas Fayre and Lantern Parade.  Taking place from 2-6 pm and ending with the Lantern Pa-

rade and Lights switch-on outside the Star.    More details will follow but we hope to run a second-hand toy stall so please 

put aside any good quality and clean second-hand toys and teddies  that your child no long wants.  We will let you know 

when to bring them into school.  We will also need plastic bottles for making lanterns for the parade.  Please start saving  2 

litre bottles for us. 

Friday 9th December—Christingle service in St Erth Church in the afternoon, parents welcome.  

Tuesday 13th December— Treen & Mousehole Nativity in the Chapel in the afternoon, information on tickets to follow.  

Tuesday 13th December—Fistral and Godrevy Carol Service in St Erth Church 6pm 

Wednesday 14th December— Treen & Mousehole Nativity in the Chapel in the afternoon, information 

on tickets to follow.  

Thursday 15th December—Xmas jumper day and xmas lunch. Class parties in the afternoon.  

Friday 16th December—Last day, finish at 1pm.  

Year 5 and 6 Residential 

We have arranged next year’s residential visit for pupils in Go-

drevy class.  There was an initial meeting yesterday at which par-

ents were given all the details.  If you weren’t able to attend, 

children will be bringing home a letter and further information 

to you today.   

If you have any issues with payment or concerns about any as-

pect of the arrangements for the residential, please get in touch 

with either Mr Coleman or Mr Hammond so that we can discuss 

this with you and help where we can. 

Flu immunisations 

These will take place in School 

on Friday, 25 November.  A 

letter from Kernow Health 

about this was attached along-

side the newsletter on the web-

site and on the email last week.  

It is still available on the web-

site. 

ST ERTH CHURCH CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

This year, St Erth Church’s Christmas Fayre, with 

Father Christmas in attendance will take place 

on Saturday November 12 at 2.30pm, at the 

Church Hall (Old School). There will be various 

stalls, Cakes, Preserves, Crafts, Cards, White Ele-

phant, Raffle, Tombola, 

Refreshments, Gifts and 

a raffle.  

All money raised will help us to continue to offer our ser-

vices to everyone who needs it. Citizens Advice Cornwall 

is a charity providing free, independent and confidential 

advice on a wide range of subjects for everyone in the 

community. Our vital services include advice on welfare 

benefits, debt, housing, relationship issues, employment 

and redundancy, consumer, legal issues and more.  


